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HIGH-PERFORMANCE SUPPORT BOOST 
FOR AUSTRALIAN PENTATHLETES

Modern Pentathlon Australia (MPA) has received a grant from the Australian Institute of Sport 
(AIS) to provide new high-performance resources and training opportunities.

The tie-up with the AIS will enable MPA to develop talent through the training, monitoring and 
support of athletes as well as the education of coaches.

MPA President Kitty Chiller OLY said: “This grant is an incredible opportunity for not just the 
National Federation but the entire community.

“With the success we have already had on the international stage, it’s essential that a 
development and support system is in place so our athletes have the best opportunity to be 
identified and provided resources to achieve their goals.”

 


